MEETING ATTENDANCE DATA
This report contains attendance data for five meetings: January 7th, 14th, 21st, 23rd, and 28th.
Members:
	Category
	This Month
	Last Month
	Last Year
	Two Years Ago

	
	Jan 2016
	Dec 2015
	Jan 2015
	Jan 2014

	Total Unique Members
	31
	30
	32
	36

	Average Members per Meeting
	25.6
	22.7
	23.7
	26.7

	Average Tenors per Meeting
	4.0
	4.0
	4.3
	4.7

	Average Leads per Meeting
	7.8
	6.0
	6.7
	8.7

	Average Basses per Meeting
	10.0
	9.0
	8.7
	8.3

	Average Baris per Meeting
	3.8
	3.7
	4.0
	5.0


I'm adding a new column to the member analysis data displaying where we were two years ago.  As you can see, we've made big strides against last year, but we haven't returned to 2014 numbers.  Also, January of 2015 was abnormally low in comparison to the rest of early 2015, so it's possible that we've taken a hit.  Looking through this month's attendance data, there are a couple of members that have been to noticeably fewer rehearsals than usual.  I need to have the Dev Reps follow up on that.

Guests:
- Total Unique Guests: 11 (previous period: 6)

-- Audience: 3

-- Prospect: 5

-- Friends: 2

-- Former Members: 1

We've got some great potential prospects that are looking like they are going to join the chorus.  Speaking of...

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS
Connor Snell has applied for membership with the chapter.  Attached is a scan of his personal information - no financial information is on this form at this time.  Connor is a minor, so the Youth Membership Form will be completed and submitted with his application; but that documentation is not completed as of the writing of this document.  

As per the candidacy procedures, Connor has passed a Vocal Check with Sean and has attended three meetings after being announced to the chapter as a candidate.  He's been attending as a guest off and on for a while now, and I believe his enjoyment of our craft is very clear.  He attended our Saturday advance even though he isn't yet an official member of the chapter.

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT INITIATIVES
Development Representatives - UPDATED
I've officially handed off responsibility for tracking member attendance to David Braunstein and Ed Warner, my two current Dev Reps.  They've been doing a great job collecting the data and getting it entered into the Google doc where I've been storing the data since I started in 2014.

Vocal Clinic: Student Acquisition - EXECUTING
Jerry's really on top of the acquisition drive for this year's Vocal Clinic.  He's already got most of the material work done and is nearing having it printed.

Vocal Clinic: Guest Conversion - IN PLANNING
I'm not going to have the time to follow up with the students to convert them into guests and hopefully members.  I'm looking for someone to step up and lead this drive.  So far I have had no responses.  I'm guessing there's probably something more I can do to better explain what I need to the chapter, but I'm also fairly sure I'm not getting any interest because no one wants to do the work.

Vocal Clinic: Program - IN PLANNING
I've been working with Sean, Paul, and other interested parties in planning out the details of the program for the Vocal Clinic.  The current focus has been on the Open House, with some early planning for the other nights of the event.

Vocal Clinic: BASC Cooperation and the Open House - IN PLANNING
BASC has agreed to join us at our Open House.  I've opened up conversations with their marketing, membership, and performance teams about the specific aspects of the event.  So far the communication has been minimal, but I suspect that will change soon.  I'll need to follow up with them myself if it doesn't.

Chapter Development Hand-Off - IN PLANNING
I'm still looking for someone to hand off the Chapter Development VP position to this summer.  My first few choices have all passed on the job.  I'm going to need the assistance of the nomination committee to find someone to help out.

As a worst-case scenario, I'm hoping that whoever I can find to lead the Conversion Team for the Vocal Clinic can be convinced to continue doing the day-to-day Conversion work that needs to be done at rehearsal.  If I can at least get that, I could potentially remain as the CD VP until the end of the year, so long as we're okay with me having sporadic attendance at rehearsals and board meetings.
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